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**** DFF WILL BE 20 ****   
WE CELEBRATE ON DECEMBER 10th, 2020 4:00-6:00 p.m. (CET)  
Dear DFF members, 
 
the DFF is celebrating its 20th birthday this year. We would like to celebrate this special occasion 
with you and cordially invite you to an online birthday party. It will take place on December 10, 2020, 
4:00-6:00 p.m. (CET) via MS TEAMS. 
Since the first flat panel displays appeared on computer monitors and televisions around the year 
2000 and subsequently replaced CRTs, the “German Flat Panel Display Forum (DFF)” has 
accompanied and shaped this development and has become a highly regarded institution over the 
last 20 years in the field of display technologies in Germany and abroad. 
The knowledge available in this diversity and the experience of DFF members from science, 
technology and industry from suppliers and OEMs has kept its way into technologies and products 
that are valued worldwide. 
The DFF members take an active part in conferences, trade fairs and symposia and have often 
received awards for their developments and products. The work of the DFF is materialized in 
documents that are available to everyone in research and development as the "DFF specification". 
It is in our DNA that we celebrate such a day, although looking back, with joy about the present and 
towards the common future.  
We are pleased to announce the following speakers: 

- Bob Raikes, Display Daily (Keynote): "What was hot around 2000? Forecasts in 2000 for 2005 and 
beyond ...  and (maybe) what we see today in 2020 ..."  

- Prof. Karlheinz Blankenbach, Honorary President DFF:  "Waves of display technologies 
(technologies, not markets)"  

- Klaus Wammes, Member of the Board of the DFF: "Industry, politicians and private efforts – a 
crystallization process towards DFF " 

- Wolfgang Mildner, MSWtech: "Structure (years) of the DFF" 
 

Following the presentations, we invite you to an open discussion under the motto 
"Greetings from DFF members and other friends" 

Please send your registration by December 4th, 2020 to: secretary@displayforum.de 

(__) I will attend the birthday party. 
(__) I will not attend. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on December 10th, 2020. 

Dr. Armin Wedel 
1. Chairman DFF 


